
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
ADOPTION OF REVISED ON-SITE WASTEWATER TREATMENT SYSTEM REGULATIONS 

(Pursuant to Section 25-10-104, C.R.S.) 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that revised On-site Wastewater Treatment System Regulations 

have been submitted to the Board of Health of San Juan Basin Health (“SJBH”).  The revised 

regulations will be considered at a public hearing which will take place during the meeting of the 

Board of SJBH on Thursday September 25, 2014, commencing at 2:00 p.m., at the 

Columbine Center, 281 Sawyer Drive, Durango, CO 81303. 

A copy of the revised regulations are available for inspection, Monday through Friday 8:30am to 

4:30pm, at SJBH’s Environmental Health office at 281 Sawyer Drive, CO or online at 

www.sjbhd.org.  Any interested elector within SJBH’s service territory (La Plata County and 

Archuleta County, CO) may inspect and provide comment thereto prior to adoption of said 

revised regulations.  Any interested elector may attend this Public Hearing and present 

testimony and evidence pertinent to the subject matter. 

Telephone inquiries regarding the subject matter of this public notice may be made to Greg 

Brand, Environmental Health Director, SJBH, at phone number (970) 335-2054. 

 

Published on Thursday, September 4, 2014 in the Durango Herald newspaper. 

Published on Thursday, September 11, 2014 in the Pagosa Sun newspaper. 

http://www.sjbhd.org/

